

## Rubenstein School of Environment of Natural Resources

April 29, 2019

Jackie Nutter 110 Cross Road South Londonderry, VT 05155

## Dear Jackie:

The Margaret Crosby Scholarship was established in honor of Margaret "Missy" Crosby (1901-1972) in recognition of her connection to Vermont and the beauty of its rural environment, and her long-standing commitment to conservation of its natural resources. The scholarship honors a Rubenstein School student from Vermont who has excelled in academics, campus leadership, and/or community service, and demonstrates a commitment to sustaining and enhancing Vermont's natural resources.

It is a pleasure to award you the Margaret Crosby Scholarship for 2019. Your academic and experiential achievements and articulation of your commitment to Vermont makes you a most worthy recipient of this award.

The amount of this Scholarship is \$8,000 and will be applied to your tuition for the 2019-2020 academic year. Congratulations and best wishes for a stellar senior year.

Sincerely,

Nancy E. Mathews, Ph.D. Dean and Professor